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Dr. RAHILA BILAL M.E, Ph.D.,
Head of Department (ECE)

My warmest greetings to all Alumni of
TPGIT. I appreciate and congratulate the
TPGITAA for the efforts in publishing the
Newsletter. I am proud and elated to know that
most of our alumni are highly profiled. They
have merged as successful entrepreneurs,
Managers, Project Associates, Leads in many
MNCs both in India and Abroad.

We the ECE association always honor and
invite our alumni to deliver invited talk, to
conduct career development programs etc. for
their juniors. Periodic Alumni visits has sparkled
the budding engineers and have been
motivating and focused to improve the
placement opportunities.

I am thankful to the TPGITAA for their
contribution towards the development of the
Institution.

I wish the members of the TPGITAA and
alumni the very best in all their future
endeavors.

Dr. P. MANIVEL, Ph.D.,

Head of Department (Chemistry)

Wishes to all Alumni of TPGIT. I have great
pleasure to write this column for the TPGITAA
Newsletter. I am happy to be a part of Thanthai
Periyar Government Institute of Technology
from the day of its inception. The efforts put in
by TPGITAA are phenomenal.

It is indeed a great initiative by the
TPGITAA to continuously interact with students
and guide them properly. I would like to thank
the members of TPGITAA who are making
efforts and contributing for the development of
our institution Frequent Alumni visits to TPGIT
premises to connect with the budding
engineers are really inspiring to get the
placements.

I am being in-charge for 1st year students,
witnessed the excellent support by the TPGITAA
during last year orientation, as CSE and EEE
disciplines had- been newly added last year.
They have briefed wide range of opportunities
in various disciplines. I expect the same support
and co-operation in the years to come.

I wish the alumnus of TPGIT, All the very
best in all their future endeavors.



Mechanical Engineering Association Inauguration
By

Mr. V.C.S Velumani B.E (1992 Mech)

Mr. V.C.S Velumani from 1992

Mechanical was invited as the

Chief Guest of the Mechanical

Department Association

Inauguration ceremony and he

provided a Career Guidance

speech during inaugural

ceremony.

He discussed and interacted with

students regarding the roles and

responsibilities where industry is

expecting from an Engineer. Also he

shared his experience and inspired

students to come up in their life with

success same like him. He also

insisted students to attend internship

program to bridge the gap between

industry and studies. He also shared

his own experience for decision making and planning their time for betterment of their career.



Placement Training program
by

Mr. Xavier Prabu from PR HUB (Bangalore)

On 16th February 2019, TPGITAA arranged a placement training session for 2019 passed out

students. Mr Xavier Prabhu, Founder PR Hub, Bangalore had taken over the session for the entire day.

He majorly focused on inferiority complex among Tamil Medium students with his own experience.

Also he conducted a Mock interview session and explained the students about attitude to be

taken care while interview. Then he educated students with many case studies of interviews.

Also he gave a note on 10 major things to take care on interview with case studies. Finally he

insisted students to get ready to get good opportunity and excel on their own function.

He also confirmed to TPGITAA team that he can support for placement in future if possible.



Electronics and Communication Engineering Association Inauguration
By

Mr. Meenakshi Sundaram B.E (1994 ECE)

Mr. Meenakshi Sundaram from 1994 ECE was invited as the Chief Guest of the Electronics and

Communication Association Inauguration ceremony. He provided a Career Guidance to the students.

He discussed with students about the industry requirements and set of skills that students must

have to satisfy industry requirements. He interacted with students and cleared and answered myths

students had in their mind.

His speech gave confidence to staffs of ECE association for placement as much as possible in

upcoming year. He also assured students that he will be reachable at any time for technical and moral

support for placement and career guidance.



TPGITAA Alumni Meet February 2019

The Alumni Meet 2019 was held in our TPGIT Campus on 17th February 2019. The Principal and

HOD’s Prof. Mr. Muralidharan, Prof. Mr. Manivel, Prof. Mrs. RB and Prof. Mrs. Beulah presided the

function.

Alumni from various batches attended the meet and graced the occasion.







Electronics and Communication Engineering Association’s
Technical Symposium Inauguration

By Mr. Anandaraj B.E (2000 ECE)

Mr. Anandaraj from 2000 ECE was invited as the Chief

Guest for National level technical symposium in ECE

Department and he provided a Career Guidance speech

during inaugural ceremony.

He discussed and interacted with students regarding the

various kinds of software used in the industry and their

importance. He instructed students regarding facing

interview in both attitude and technical aspects. He had

an interactive session with students on VLSI domain. Also

he promised students that they can reach him at any time

for software related queries and for placement related

activities.



Civil Engineering Association Inauguration
By

Mr S.K. Sivakumar B.E (1994 Civil)

Mr. S.K Sivakumar from 1994 Civil was invited as the Chief

Guest of the Civil Department Association Inauguration

ceremony and he provided a Career Guidance speech during

inaugural ceremony.

He discussed and interacted with students regarding

entrepreneurs and how technical knowledge helps in

developing business. Also he had interactive session with

students on opportunities in structural area and

constructional segment.

He also added key information’s on role and opportunities for

a civil engineer in Health and safety function along

construction base.

He insisted students to explore with different

function to understand about basic functioning of

all segment to excel in their career.

The Management conveyed their heartfelt

thanks for 1994 batch Alumni’s for their

contribution (Ambulance) to the institution.



Job Postings by Various Alumni’s

As a point of encouragement & recognition of our Alumni’s who are periodically posting job referrals

in our Alumni WhatsApp group, We have allocated a special column in newsletter for the top three

alumni’s in every quarter..

1) Mr. R. Murali Krishnan from 1993 ECE posted 10 job openings for our alumni’s in last three

months related to both Indian and abroad job openings.

Following are the support expected from Alumnus:
1. Alumnus who are willing and interested to give Guest Lecture/Tech Talk and any other activity or

events please share in “TPGIT Alumni Since 1990” WhatsApp Group.

2. Tech Talk can also be conducted as an Online session if it is convenient for the presenter.

3. Share the details related to any new achievements you have made in the last three months.

4. Any meeting, reunion or get together you had within your department/batch mates kindly share

the photos to TPGITAA.
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